
 -Mrs. Maura Nash 

Dear SJF Families,

We were so thrilled to see everyone at Open House and our Family Mass this past
Sunday! The kids were so excited to show off their work and classrooms! I said it on
Sunday and I am going to say it again, I hope that when you walked the halls on
Sunday and visited classrooms, you were able to see a snapshot of what it is like to
be at SJF everyday. By all of us working together (teachers, staff, parents and our
parent organizations), we have cultivated a Catholic family atmosphere where
everyone is valued and essential to our community. One of our most important
characteristics is that we strive to be a reflective community and recognize that
there is always more work to be done. We are accountable to one another and
together we make up our incredible Falcon community that I am beyond proud to
call my home away from home. I feel privileged that my kids get to learn in this
magical environment where I personally can attest to their exceptional well-rounded
education that is setting them up for success in all aspects of life at SJF and beyond.
It is my hope and goal that you feel the same. 

This weekend is Confirmation. We could not have asked for a better way to conclude
our Catholic Schools Week. Please join me in praying for our wonderful and wise 8th
grade students and all of the people in their lives who guided them in faith along the
way, helping them for this beautiful sacrament. 

Thank you for choosing St. John Fisher School and for entrusting your most precious
gifts to us each and every day. PEACE+LOVE+SJF.

In unity and hope,  

 St. John Fisher School                                                                 
 

              February 3, 2023 

Notes from Mrs. Nash 
Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 



iReady Update: Parents and Guardians, please be on the lookout for an
envelope that will be sent home early next week containing your child's iReady
Winter Diagnostic scores, along with additional information discussing how to
interpret your child's scores and how SJF utilizes iReady as a school. We invite
you to sign up for Parent Teacher Conferences on February 16th to discuss this
information in person with your child's homeroom teacher. Visit this link to
reserve your spot today!  
Parent Teacher Conferences are Thursday, February 16th from 1 p.m. - 4 p.m.
Students have a 12:00 dismissal this day! Students can bring a snack on this
day; we will not have our regular scheduled lunch periods. 
Please save the date for SJF's Family Night on Thursday, March 9th. See the
flyer below for more details and to RSVP!
We have 2 upcoming fundraiser dress down days. We try to avoid having
these back to back, but both of these causes are important. These are not
mandatory by any means. Thank you for any support you can provide! 

February 8th: bring in $1 and dress down to support the Conner T. Lowry
Memorial Foundation. Learn more about Conner here.  
February 15th: bring in a $1 and dress in blue to support the Chicago
Police  Memorial Foundation's Get Behind the Vest Program  

Athletic pictures for the school yearbook are needed. Please send any
pictures you have to Mrs. Maxwell, dmaxwell@sjfschool.us. Thank you! 
Extended Day: Visit this link to register your child. Reach out to Mrs. O’Grady
with any questions, dogrady@sjfschool.us.
ATTENTION 7TH & 8TH GRADERS: Looking for volunteer hours? Mrs. Corley is
looking for consistent volunteers to help with Art Club once a month. You can
receive up to 4 volunteer hours. Please add your name to this list if interested.
Meeting dates are 3/02, 3/30, 5/04, 6/01. 
Fisher Family Ambassadors! What does this mean? The Fisher Community
encourages you to share all of the great happenings about SJF with friends,
family, neighbors and others - in conversation or on social media! If you are
active on social media: please share our posts on Facebook, and tag us in any
of your SJF posts on Facebook and Instagram; feel free to use #FalconsNOW. 

 Important Announcements
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https://ptcfast.com/schools/St_John_Fisher_School_1
https://connertlowrymemorialfund.com/
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AEcBQEXUnBNTUX5B4hKLdFpDAqX5XVhjFlPiW0u1dx4/edit#gid=666771681
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AEcBQEXUnBNTUX5B4hKLdFpDAqX5XVhjFlPiW0u1dx4/edit#gid=666771681
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AEcBQEXUnBNTUX5B4hKLdFpDAqX5XVhjFlPiW0u1dx4/edit#gid=666771681
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AEcBQEXUnBNTUX5B4hKLdFpDAqX5XVhjFlPiW0u1dx4/edit#gid=666771681
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AEcBQEXUnBNTUX5B4hKLdFpDAqX5XVhjFlPiW0u1dx4/edit#gid=666771681
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1dvD6AMoAVlf4nLS3rXZZhiSBu8MYp_MMpe9AYOwnIjs/edit?usp=sharing


Athletics 

 FSA Corner 
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Please join us for our 3rd annual Conner T. Lowry Gym Dedication @ 3:40 p.m.
on Saturday, February 11th. See the below flyers for additional information.  
We love having students at the gym to cheer on their fellow Falcons! Please take
a minute to have a conversation with your child(ren) about respecting the
gym. The stage area and bathrooms are always a mess after games. Please help
the gym and athletic coordinators and our maintenance staff by ensuring our
kids are throwing out their garbage and not leaving a mess. Thank you for your
help!  

How do you feel about ordering your school supplies through SchoolKitz? Please
share your opinion by filling out a survey linked here. Thank you!  
Our St. Baldrick's Event is back! Please save the date for Saturday, March 4th
and visit this link to register to be a shavee. Thank you for your participation!

What it's like to be a Falcon! 

Starring: Our Very Own Falcons and Teachers

Created by The Talented Mrs. Corley

Catholic 
Schools Week 

2023

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1GdCTyDi6V2Z07qBdCZq3FV4C3oap7mGDrj2LWA8cDSA/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://www.stbaldricks.org/events/SJF2023
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JADYcSKF4WU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JADYcSKF4WU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JADYcSKF4WU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JADYcSKF4WU


Saturday, February 4th Confirmation @ 11 a.m.
Fight Night @ 7 p.m. 

Weekend Mass Saturday 4 p.m., Sunday 8 a.m. & 11 a.m.

Monday, February 6th 

Academic Study Hall 3-4 w/ Ms. Dunlavy 
ETC Valentine Stem Lab 3-4 w/ Mrs. Altman
Open Gym 3-4 w/ Mrs. Ade
Who Would Win? 3-4 w/ Mrs. Garza 

Tuesday, February 7th 
Special Lunch 

Happy 100th Day of School!
Homework Club 3-3:45 w/ Mrs. Ade, Mrs.
Schiller and Ms. Dunlavy
ETC Valentine w/ Mrs. Altman

Wednesday, February 8th
Conner Lowry 

Dress Down Day
for $1 

8th Grade Graduation Photos 
Homework Club 3-3:45 w/ Mrs. Ade & Mrs.
Schiller 
Academic Study Hall 3-4 w/ Ms. Dunlavy
ETC Finger Knitting 3-4 w/ Mrs. Biernacki
ETC Adopt a Pet 3-4w/ Mrs. Altman 

Thursday, February 9th 

Rescheduled Art Club w/ Mrs. Corley 3-4 in
Kane Hall
ETC Tailgate Games 3-4 w/ Ms. Dunlavy &
Mrs. Ade 
ETC Bluey!3-4 w/ Mrs. Garza
Game Time 3-4 w/ Mrs. Altman  

Looking Ahead 
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September
October

November
December
January
February

March 
April 
May 

Responsibility
Respect

Gratitude
Kindness
Integrity

Friendship
Perseverance

Empathy
Optimism 

St. John Fisher School  
 

At SJF we continue to build upon our SEL goals. Each month of the school year
will have an all-school focus on the trait of the month, helping students
strengthen particular social skills with different lessons and activities at the
classroom level and as an entire school. We encourage you to talk to your
children about these traits at home for a consistent message and focus. The
trait of the month program is building upon this year’s behavior system and
school mantra: Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe. 

Social & Emotional Learning 
 

 
Be Respectful,  Responsible &

Safe.  Be a Falcon. 

       January 27, 2023 



MANNA UPDATE
Manna participation has increased significantly! Thank You! May thru December of this year totals
$83,000 of rebate earnings directly benefiting SJF families and the school. Almost half of school
families have already accrued $300 in total rebates. If you want to know where you stand, just ask
the Manna team when you stop in or email sjfmanna@gmail.com.

The school office will be sending out a usage report to all families in the next couple weeks. Many
more families are finding the RaiseRight App and Website to be an easy way to use the program
regularly. Gift cards can even be sent home in your child’s folder for no hassle. 

Tip: Set a reminder on your phone before 10AM Sunday to place a weekly order on the app for
everyday purchases. To request gift cards be sent home with our child, PLEASE SUBMIT: the Manna
Waiver Form - Agreement for Gift Cards to be sent home through school. Submitting this form will
signal to the Manna team that you’d like ALL orders to be sent home from school.

Want more information: Manna Overview. Quick videos to make it easy: Video demo for the
app or Video to help understand the rebates. At SJF 40% of the rebate goes to the school and
60% goes to family. The Goal is for this program to help SJF maintain competitive tuition
rates. Any questions or ideas: Email sjfmanna@gmail.com or School Board at
sjfsab@gmail.com

Manna Hours:
Mondays: 8:00 – 9:00 AM

Wednesdays: 6:00 – 7:30 PM
Thursdays: 8:00 - 9:00 AM

Fridays: 2:00 - 3:00 PM
Saturdays: 8:30 - 9:30 AM

Sundays: 10:30 AM - 11:30 PM

https://www.raiseright.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1OZmhHysYv6N2CXoCUBwhzRD29GSRZ_Zx6zk5Xn-Ym3Y/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://www.sjfschool.net/assets/1/6/manna_explanation-3.pdf


Rescheduled 
ART CLUB

S t .  J o h n  F i s h e r  S c h o o l  



Please add you name to this list  if you will be 

attending our next meeting 
Thursday, February 9th 
W e  w i l l  m e e t  i n  K a n e  H a l l .

p i c k  u p  w i t h  b e  a t  t h e  O F F I C E  d o o r s  
@  4 : 0 0 p m .  



Please sign up here  if you are interested in

volunteering  to help with Art Club.  
You can earn a service hour each month 

(Total of 5 hours)

7th & 8th Graders!

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1yuwZ-whNr2FAZIiURkSBYWarFvLSyYPEjXbFxOmpgM0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1dvD6AMoAVlf4nLS3rXZZhiSBu8MYp_MMpe9AYOwnIjs/edit?usp=sharing


Balcony Seating Raffle - $50 per entry.  

Winner receives full access of the balcony in the Fisher 
gym for Fight Night with 19 of their guests. Winner and 
their guests will also have food and drinks included and 
served in the balcony. Also, all raffle entries will receive 
one ticket for admittance to Falcon Fight Night. Raffle 
winner will be drawn in between games during the Holy 
Name Society AFC/NFC party. 

Please Venmo entry fee @Michael-Perry-220 or use the 
QR code on the right. 









Please join us for a night of fundraising & shenanigans!


St. John Fisher’s 

St. Baldrick’s Night 


Saturday, March 4, 2023

5:00 - 10:00


Following the 4:00 Irish mass hosted by the 3rd Graders


Conor T. Lowry Gym

Featuring…


Face Painting & Kids’ Games

Cash Food from Swanson’s & Bar


Entertainment

6:00 p.m.    Dennehy Irish Dancers

6:30 p.m.     Cross Keys Irish Dancers

7:00 - 10:00 p.m.  Music by Joe McShane

To Register as a shavee or make a 
donation use the QR code to the right.

Donations also accepted at the event.

Must pre-register as a shavee, there 

will be NO WALK-INs.





Confirmation: 2.4 - 11:00 a.m. 
Graduation Picture Day: 2.8 
Parent Teacher Conferences: 2.16 ~ 1:00 -4:00 p.m.

12:00 p.m. Dismissal for Students
All-Staff Religious Formation & Professional Development (no classes):
2.17 
President’s Day – No School: 2.20 
Family Night: 3.9
No School: 3.13 
Faculty Professional Development – No School: 3.24 
Faculty Professional Development – No School: 4.5 
Spring Break: 4.6 – 4.16 *classes resume 4.17 
First Holy Communion: 4.29 
Memorial Day – No School: 5.29 
Last Day of School for 8th Grade: 6.2 
Graduation: 6.4 ~ 1 p.m. in church 
Last Day of School: 6.8 - 10:30 dismissal 

 

 

           Come as you are. You are loved.
 

 
Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts.
 

 
*1 p. m. dismissals are scheduled for the last Wednesday of the following months for
faculty meetings, PLC work and council collaboration: October 26th, November 30th,
December 14th, January 25th, February 22nd, March 29th, April 26th, May 31st. 

 
*Below is a list of important dates for the 2022-2023 school year. Because of the unpredictable
world we live in, these dates are subject to change. We are hopeful for a very “normal” school
year ahead! 



Virtus Training and Compliance 
Religious Education 
Extended Day Program 
Manna Program 

Reporting Attendance 

Student Accommodation Plans 

E-mail attendance@sjfschool.us 

Assignments
Homework Class
Activities 

Registration
Admissions Medical
Forms 

Discipline 
Classroom 
Behavior/Specific Incidents 

Schedules 
Calendar 
Arrival/Dismissal
Miscellaneous Questions  

Contact Classroom Teacher by email or note. 

Mrs. Kris Houston: khouston@sjfschool.us 

Contact the school office at 773-445-4737, or
Mrs. Linda Murray: lmurray@sjfschool.us 

 
Mrs. Delphine Maxwell: dmaxwell@sjfschool.us 

SJF Counselor, Mrs. Julie Schultz: jschultz@sjfschool.us 

Start by contacting the Classroom Teacher for 
an appointment. 
If further assistance is needed, contact SJF 
Assistant Principal, Mrs. Claire Larmon: clarmon@sjfschool.us 

 
Mrs. Win Biernacki (K-4): wbiernacki@sjfschool.us 
Mrs. Karen Brogan (5-8): kbrogan@sjfschool.us 

Virtus, Mrs. Redmond: mredmond@sjfschool.net 
Religious Education, Dr. Chermak: echermak@sjfschool.us 
Extended Day, Mrs. O’Grady: dogrady@sjfschool.us 
Manna Team: sjfmanna@gmail.com 

2022-2023 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
If you have a question or concern about… 

Counseling

Powerschool 
Tuition & Fees 
Technology
Hot Lunch  

https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/


Public Relations 

Math Intervention 

Reading Intervention 

Band
School Board
Athletic Programs
Family School Association 
Women’s Club 
Holy Name Society 

Mrs. Megan Corley, mcorley@sjfschool.us 

 Ms. Mary Schiavone, mschiavone@sjfschool.us 

Ms. Molly Cummings, mcummings@sjfschool.us 

2022-2023 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
If you have a question or concern about… 

Contact SJF Principal, 
Mrs. Maura Nash: mnash@sjfschool.us 

Mr. Bill Gula: mr.gula@aol.com 
School Advisory Board: sjfsab@gmail.com 
Athletic Association: stjohnfishersports@gmail.com
FSA: sjffsa103@gmail.com 
Women’s Club: SJFWomensClub@gmail.com 
HNS: SJFHNS@gmail.com 

Parent Newsletter
Financial Aid Applications
School Procedures
Administrative Matters
Policy
Further assistance on any
matter listed above








